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The Son is the image of the invisible God,  
the firstborn over all creation.

COLOSSIANS 1:15
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Dear friends, 
I cannot express how thankful I am for each one of you. 
As I look back upon this year, I think of each of you and 
all the Lord has done. If I were to describe this fall in as 
few words as possible, I would say, “Full and living out of 
a place of joy.”  

This year, we launched five summer Interns, two year-long 
Interns, and six SkillBridge Interns. This fall, I visited four 
universities and did the behind-the-scenes preparations so 
my teammates could be present at five other universities. 
Our team was a part of appointing six family units for full-
time ministry. I wish I could capture for you all the first 
contact calls and texts, calls with our missionaries to process 
internships, or calls and texts to encourage Interns. 

It has been a full year, and when I got away for a vacation 
in August, the words that kept coming to mind were, 
"Choose joy." This has become my mantra this fall as the 
fullness of life kicked in. Choose joy, Katie. In choosing 
this, I have seen the Lord in deeper ways with a settled 
heart before Him. 

Amid the fullness of life, these are some places I find joy.
•	 Hearing how the Lord has brought someone to Himself 

during a phone call
•	 Listening to our missionaries or Interns share about their 

ministry
•	 Meeting professors and hearing their hearts for their 

students 
•	 Seeing co-workers excited about a call they had 
•	 In the silence of my drive to work
•	 Laughing at random things (and myself ) as I travel 
•	 Writing or recording videos for my Epistle updates (I 

absolutely love sharing ministry with you. If you do not 
receive my Epistle emails, please let me know)

These are just a few. 

The year is coming to an end. I want to hold onto the 
fullness of life (not to get mistaken for the busyness of work 
or the day) and the joy the Lord has called me into. I want 
to continue to put the Lord first in everything and live 
because of my joy in the Lord. 

Cadence's summer internship debrief in July Family time this fall in South Dakota
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*Please do not write a missionary’s name or information anywhere on the check. Instead, include this slip with your donation. 
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attempt to honor the specific wishes of all donors, Cadence maintains complete discretion and control over the use of the donated funds and is 
authorized to redirect funds within the ministry.

	 I will support her ministry with:  
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GIVE ONLINE

As we enter this Christmas season, I pray 
that we can live in the fullness the Lord 
has given each of us and in complete joy. 

If you are looking to give above and 
beyond this Christmas season, whether 
that is your yearly tradition, out of 
worship to the Lord because of what He 
has done in your life this past year, or feel 
led to give, would you consider giving 
a one-time gift this Christmas? Raising 
$19,200 in one-time gifts would cover the 
difference between the monthly support 
I need to raise and my full-time salary for 
next year. Even as I write, that number 
has lowered because of some of your end-
of-year gifts! Thank you.

I have shared my monthly needs before, 
and that number has stayed the same as 
new people have stepped in and others 
have needed to stop for a season. Thanks 
to all of you who faithfully give monthly 
and to those who give one-time gifts! 
These continue to allow me to keep 
running fully in this role at Cadence. 

Thankful for each one of you. 

For His Kingdom, 

Katie Connecting with past Interns while visiting their schools this fall


